
Ladies and gentlemen, 

Thank you for joining us today. I am pleased to announce our new policy 

designed to enhance our commitment to excellence and innovation. 

Starting next month, we will be implementing a flexible work schedule 

that allows our team members to work in the way that best suits their 

lifestyle, while maintaining our high standards of productivity. This 

policy reflects our confidence in your abilities and our commitment to 

your well-being. 

We understand the importance of balancing work with personal commitments, 

and we believe this approach will foster a more efficient and harmonious 

work environment. Our goal is to empower each of you, ensuring you have 

the tools and flexibility needed to achieve great success. 

In the coming days, more detailed information will be provided, and we're 

here to address any questions you may have. Together, we will continue to 

thrive and reach new heights. 

Thank you for your dedication and hard work. We are excited about this 

new chapter and confident it will bring positive changes for all of us.  

Thank you. 


